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Dear Coach, 

 

As you may be aware, many Northeast states are under a Winter Storm 

Watch. If your team has been significantly delayed or your flight has been 

cancelled due to this storm, we would like to provide you with one point of 

contact. 

 

If you are from the Northeast, and need to report a delay or cancellation due 

to weather conditions, please email Casey Risi at crisi@varsity.com or call 

her cell, 315-868-8185. This will help us to create a list of teams that have 

been delayed and allow us to plan the schedule accordingly. 

 

If you should have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

http://view.varsitymailbox.com/?qs=d26639fce8bde215e65f5c501ba1eca70d3ef092b9a29aac8285e3788da5377aa933fad4d68c9b1ac7173a6513b30606d82c1238139179724d252ae1974ea97c3452de01617113cf8a14318a4593b82d
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contact Casey. She will keep us updated with everyone's schedule so we can 

help you in any way we can. Travel safely! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Melanie Berry 

Senior Vice President 

UCA & UDA Special Events & Competitions  
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